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Sunday, August 7, 2022 
11:00 am 

 
Welcome & Greeting - Pastor Dave York 
 
Worship -  Forever Reign 
 
        Evidence 
 
New Testament Scripture – Romans 8:8-14  
 
Worship -  Goodness of God 
 
Children’s Moment 
 
Gospel Scripture – Matthew 7:7-12 
 
Sermon – What’s It All About? - Pastor Dave York  
 
Offering and Next Steps 
 
Prayer of Confession and Words of Assurance 
 
Great Thanksgiving and Lord’s Prayer  
 
Closing Song – Great Is Thy Faithfulness 
 
Benediction 
 

http://www.fumclvks.org


Nikole Schedeneck,  Norm Dawson,  Jennifer Bell,  Alice Hall 

 

Monday, August 8 
1:00 pm AIR ministry 
 

Tuesday, August 9 
6:30 pm Disciple Bible Study 
 

Wednesday, August 10 
6:00 pm Music Potluck 
 

Thursday, August 11 
8:30 am  Staff Meeting 
 

Friday, August 12 
5:00 pm Youth Lock-in 

The HUB is a UMC food pantry. In August we’re   
collecting fruit snacks & any type of canned beans. 
You can bring the items to the office or the wooden 
box in the foyer.    

Everyone is invited to a potluck on Wed. at 6 pm.  
If you’re interested in joining music ministry here 
at the church it’s a great time to meet everyone.  
For info contact Kathy at texmck@aol.com.  

Online giving is available at 
fumclvks.org/product/give. You can 
use a check or credit card. If you 
have questions contact the church 
office or Steven Shade  at 
sshade@fumclvks.org 

If you live alone and are interested in having a “calling partner” 
that would call or text you once a day to ensure everything is 
ok, contact Marsha Gaffin at (913) 547-0286 or the church  
office at (913) 682-5374.  During these very hot days, it’s kind 
to check on elderly people that are susceptible to extreme 
temperatures.  

Grief Share is a caring group who’ll 
walk alongside you through life’s 
most difficult experiences. The 
group for grieving spouses  will 
meet on the August 16 at 2 pm.  
The open group will not meet in 
the month of August. They’ll     
resume in Sept. For info, contact 
Marsha, marshagaffin@gmail.com.  

FEELING OF SERVING, FELLOWSHIP, FOOD, 
FUN!  You can have it all on the mission work 
team to Camp Horizon Sun. Sept. 25, thru Thurs. 
Sept. 29.  Camp Horizon is a Methodist summer 
youth camp. We’ll be doing brush removal,  
painting, cleaning, mulching/planting, inventory, 
and power washing.  There’s no cost for the food or lodging.  We carpool 
after the 8:30 am church service on Sept. 25 and return after breakfast 
the 29th.   Please contact Gary and Cheryl Rader, (913) 651-6429 or 
gcrader66@gmail.com if you are interested in joining our crew or have 
further questions.  Reservations need to be made by September 1.    

A Women’s Bible Study on Jonah will be starting 
the first week of September.  The same class is 
offered at two times; Tues. 10:00 am and Thurs. 
6:30 pm.  Contact Carol Shafer if you’re interested 
at cshafer@lvnworth.com 

Choir is looking for new singers. No experience is 
required.  The choir rehearses on Wednesday nights 
at 6:30 pm and they perform on Sundays during the 
first  service.  For more information, contact Kathy 
McKinley at texMcK@aol.com. 

Students from 6th to 12th grade are invited to a 
night of fun August 12.  They are going to the 
Main Event for dinner and fun. Breakfast is 
served on Saturday morning before going 
home.   If you are coming, please RSVP to 
Steven at sshade@fumclvks.org.  

There is a free Christian concert  
featuring Anne Wilson on Aug. 18   
at the Grandview Amphitheater.  If 
you’re interested in going contact 
Rosemary Jacobs at (913)426-7131.   


